
 

 

September 1, 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
The Oradell School District will continue to operate the milk program from September to June. 
 
In order to continue the timely implementation of this program, the district is requesting that monies for 
milk be collected once a year.  IF YOUR CHILD IS ABSENT FROM SCHOOL, MONIES WILL NOT 
BE REFUNDED. 
 
The cost of milk is $.50 per container.  There are one hundred seventy (170) eligible days from September 
to June; therefore, the total cost of milk for the school year is $85.00. This year, payment can be made on 
our website via MySchoolBucks or check.  If you are paying via MySchoolBucks for the first time you will 
be asked to create an account.   If paying by check, please place your check and the form below in an 
envelope labeled “Milk Program” with your child’s first and last name and mail it to the Oradell 
Business Office, 350 Prospect Ave., Oradell, NJ 07649.  Please make your check payable to the Oradell 
Board of Education in the amount of $85.00.  Please do not send cash and no refunds will be given. 
 
Payment is due by Friday, September 9, 2022.  The distribution of milk will begin on Monday, 
September 12, 2022. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the milk program, please call 201-261-1180 X 3003. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John M. Marmora 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
 
Please cut along the line and return lower portion with your check.  Please do not staple or tape check to form. 

 
Select one: [    ] 1% Milk  [    ] 1% Chocolate Milk  [    ] Skim Milk 
 
Date: _________ 
 
Student’s Name: ___________________________________________________ 
 
Grade/Room #: ____________   Homeroom Teacher: ________________________ 
Check #: ___________ 
DUE DATE TO SUBMIT PAYMENT: FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2022 

350 Prospect Avenue | Oradell, NJ 07649 | oradellschool.org | (201)261-1180 
 
 
 

Megan N. Bozios, Superintendent 
John M. Marmora  

Business Administrator/ 
Board Secretary 

  

http://www.oradellschool.org/osnj/PARENTS/My%20School%20Bucks/

